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About the University-Based Child and Family
Policy Consortium

A University-Based Child and Family Policy (CFP) Consortium  webinar held in collaboration with SRCD.

This webinar was hosted by the University-Based Child and Family Policy (CFP) Consortium, which is run in

collaboration with SRCD. Dr. Barbara Fiese (University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign) provided an

overview of the Consortium, its history, its accomplishments, and its current activities. Dr. Sara Langworthy

(University of Minnesota), Angela Mendell (Bladen County School System, North Carolina), and Kevin Walsh
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(Illinois Department of Family Services) then shared information on the Child Welfare and Education

Learning Community (CWELC), a W.T. Grant Foundation-funded project that grew out of the Consortium. The

webinar was held on September 16, 2014.


